
Sunshine Book Club – December 2023 Minutes 

 

Hello everyone! 

What a fun way to end the year with the "Christmas Box.  It was a wonderful discussion 

sharing our thoughts on a short but meaningful book. It was interesting 

the different directions we all came. As always it seemed much dependent on our own past 

experiences.  

 

The frivolity continued after our talk with amazing appetizers and desserts and of course the 

"White Elephant".  Patty led the gift exchange.  Thank heavens she had the past experience 

as a Principal as she had to work hard to keep order as we "stole" from each other and 

laughed a lot!  The takeaway slogan from the party thanks to Chris was "...really that was just 

laying around your house?". A festive time was had by all! 

 

On January 10, 2024 our book will be "The Last Drop" by Andrea Perno - 

(Fran's daughter.)  It is a kind of dystopian/sci-fi novel about what happens when Earth's 

water is all gone (kind of a scary thought) and it was adapted as a screen play which has 

been selected as a finalist in the Los Angeles International screenplay awards this 

November.  Very exciting to host our own local author!  The book is available on Kindle 

Unlimited on Amazon as well as in paper back on Amazon. 

 

The February meeting will be The Molly Maguires by Anthony Bimba.  Fran will present that 

one as well.  That will be February 14th (just realized that's Valentine's Day!) 

    

Here to a very Merry Christmas and on to 2024!!!!  

 

Take care,   

Barb Still 
 


